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This Policy Brief is intended to reflect the conclusions from the ETTAR (Environmental Technologies,
Training and Awareness-Raising) project so far and develop policy recommendations based on these
conclusions. The ETTAR project is a project under the 6th Framework Programme (financed by the
European Commission) and deals with the promotion of environmental technologies in the freight
transport sector. The Policy Brief has been agreed within the ETTAR team and is directed at
stakeholders in the freight transport sector, such as policy makers, logistics associations and
transport NGOs. The policy brief [pdf, 191 KB, English] is available for download.
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